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Celebrating young
musicians and equipping

our future leaders. We are
music without barriers!

SHARING NOTES FROM JUNE!
Volunteer Spotlight

On June 9, 25 volunteers came to our music center to help beautify it!

The task was two-fold: one team landscaped around the building pulling the weeds and
mulching and another team moved all of furniture to prepare for painting.

It was an amazing day of teamwork and community!

A big thank you to Deloitte that brought in 20 volunteers that day, ESC volunteers and a
board member.

A special thank you to Singletrack Painting for volunteering to paint our music center! We
are so grateful for their donation.

Our building looks fresh and ready to welcome students back for Summer Camp in two
weeks!


https://www.elsistemacolorado.org/
https://www.elsistemacolorado.org/
https://www.elsistemacolorado.org/
https://www2.deloitte.com/us/en/footerlinks/office-locator/colorado/denver.html
https://www.singletrackpainting.com/
https://www.elsistemacolorado.org/media-1-1

B Jeloitle g penity,  Deloitt,

>

Donor Spotlight
Denver Economic Development Office

Denver Economic Development & Opportunity (DEDO) has helped fund our music
program since 2021. This year, DEDO has donated $300,000 to our music program.

We are so incredibly grateful for their support throughout the years.

Funding from DEDO has allowed us to expand our program and to increase our impact on
the community.
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Congratulations Shannon!

Shannon Batal, our Board Chair, recently received the Minoru Yasui Community Volunteer



Award for her outstanding volunteer work in the community. She was awarded a $2,000
check for El Sistema Colorado. We're so thankful to have Shannon as our Board Chair!
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Our Summer Camp is coming up July 10-14! Thank you to our sponsors who are
supporting this event. Stay tuned for some photos and a documentary! Ajar Film
Productions will be following our students that week.

Volunteers are still needed for Summer Camp at our music center! If you are interested,
please email our volunteer coordinator, Florence Mercat, for more information.

Volunteers are needed Monday through Friday, from 1 to 4pm to help out with activities,
crafts, and assisting our staff. This will be a great opportunity for you to get to know our
students and our music center. See the schedule here.

We are also looking for food donations such as snacks, popsicles, juice boxes... Any


https://www.ajarfilmproductions.com/
mailto:fmercat@elsistemacolorado.org
https://www.elsistemacolorado.org/el-sistema-colorado-calendar-of-events/summer-camp-1

easily stored snack or lunch food would be great! Donations can be dropped off at our
music center Monday through Friday between 9 am and 4 pm until July 7. Thank you!
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